
 
Dear New Third Grade Students and Parents,  

    We are excited to meet your child in the fall when 
school resumes! We hope you enjoy your summer break 
and come back in August ready to start an exciting new 
year of learning!  

     In order for your child to continue their success in 
3rd grade, we suggest the following: 

● Read 35 minutes daily 
● Practice 2 and 3 digit addition and subtraction with 

regrouping 
● Daily writing (letters, stories, journaling about 

their summer activities/thoughts/etc.) 
● Practice reading 3rd grade sight words (attached) 

   Please be sure to visit the library during the summer 
to check out books and take AR tests. See the attached 
library schedule. You may visit any library in the Bonita 
District. 

      Thank you SO MUCH and we look forward to seeing 
you in the fall! 

Your Third Grade Teachers 


